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To The Friends of the Bishop Fund Membership

Dear Friends in Christ,
Greetings in Christ, who journeys with us through extraordinary times! I am filled with gratitude each day as I remember you and our diocese in prayer. 
Last year at the annual friends of the Bishop dinner we were given the opportunity to reflect with Archbishop Ronald Cutler, upon the work of the Church in new and uncertain times. Little did any us expect that + Ronald was speaking prophetically, and that as March 12, 2020 dawned upon us, we began to live-out Church life much the way he predicted.
This year, I am so very disappointed that we will be unable to meet in person to celebrate the work of the Friends of the Bishop Fund, and for me to convey my heartfelt thanks to you; together we raised $16,025. In only two, but very long years, I have been left in awe as I hear your stories of ministry, mission and care. Thank you, good and faithful disciples.
The work of the Fund is to enable me to fund innovative projects, emergency contingencies, and provide relief for lay and ordain leaders of the diocese. These funds have been instrumental in providing security for clergy applying for and extending work visas in the diocese.
Would you please prayerfully consider offering your support to the Fund this year. Together we ensure the strength of the Church serving God.
Your gift may be sent to The Diocese of Rupert’s Land by e-transfer (finance@rupertsland.ca), cheque, cash, and visa. Please, by all methods, note that your gift is for the Friends of the Bishop Fund.

Thank you for your on-going support and discipleship, with you we flourish!

Yours in Christ,


The Rt Rev. Geoffrey JJ Woodcroft
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